
Saint Matthias Parish 
 

128 Bryn Mawr Avenue 
Bala Cynwyd, Pennsylvania  19004 

                                            
 

W e b s i t e :   w w w . s a i n t m a t t h i a s . o r g         

E m a i l :   m a t t h i a s @ s a i n t m a t t h i a s . o r g  
   
 
 

   Founded 1906 
  

R e c t o r y :   6 1 0 - 6 6 4 - 0 2 0 7            F a x :   6 1 0 - 6 6 4 - 3 5 5 9  
Parish Religious Education Office and Youth Office:  610-664-1942     

     

Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.     Sunday:  8:30 a.m.   10:30 a.m.   7:00 p.m. 

Monday – Friday:  7:30 a.m.       Saturday:  8:00 a.m.  
 

  Sacrament of Reconciliation (Confessions):  Saturdays at 4:15 PM, also by appointment 
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
   

Reverend Monsignor Gerard C. Mesure, Pastor   Parish Business Manager:  John Yura 

Reverend John A. McGinnis, Retired Priest    Director of Parish Outreach:  Peggy Haley 

Reverend Mariusz Beczek, O.S.J., Weekend Assistance   Director of Liturgical Music:  Berthilla Wiscount 

Deacon Michael J. Kubiak      Coordinator of Religious Education:  Peggy Haley 

Brandon M. Artman, Seminarian                                   Director of Youth/Young Adult Ministry:  Katie Bryson 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS: Welcome to Saint Matthias Parish!  Please see 

Monsignor and register at the Rectory after any weekend Mass.  Additional 

information about registering at Saint Matthias Parish may be found on our 

website. 

 

RECTORY OFFICE HOURS:  The office staff is available for business matters 

Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.   

APPOINTMENTS:  You are asked to arrange an appointment in advance by 

telephone with the Priest you wish to see. 

 

SICK CALLS: Emergencies – Please call the Rectory.  Hospital Visitation – 

The Parish Priests will be happy to visit any Parishioner who is hospitalized.  

Please contact the Rectory, since hospitals do not contact the Rectory. 

 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: The Sacrament of Baptism is administered most 

Sundays at 11:30 a.m.  Arrangements are made in advance at the Rectory.  

Sponsors must provide proof of eligibility by a letter from their respective 

Pastors.  First time parents attend a Pre-Jordan Meeting prior to Baptism, 

which is arranged at a mutually convenient time. 

 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE: Arrangements must be made with the Pastor    

at least six months before the date of the Wedding.  Pre-Cana instructions are 

required. Weddings may be scheduled on Saturdays between 10:00 a.m. and 

2:00 p.m., or on Friday evenings. 

  
 

O C T O B E R  2 5 ,  2 0 1 5  –  T H I R T I E T H  S U N D A Y  I N  O R D I N A R Y  T I M E
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October 25, 2015 
Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 
 

Saturday, October 24 – Vigil, Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

5:00 Ernest Augustine 
 

Sunday, October 25 – Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
8:30 Mary Volpi 
10:30 Elizabeth DiSalvatore 
*7:00 In Memory of Eddie Kiefski, Jr. 
 

Monday, October 26 – Weekday  
7:30 Rev. Michael J. McCabe – 97th Anniversary 
 

Tuesday, October 27 – Weekday  
7:30 Special Intentions and Gratitude 
 

Wednesday, October 28 – Ss. Simon and Jude 
7:30 Annie McKee 
 

Thursday, October 29 – Weekday 
7:30 For Our Parishioners 

                       

Friday, October 30 – Weekday 
7:30 Dr. Patrick Pasquariello, Jr. 
 

Saturday, October 31 – Weekday/BVM 

8:00 Carol Fautsch 
5:00 Russ DiBello 
 

Sunday, November 1 – Solemnity of All Saints 
8:30 Fr. Michael McCleane 
10:30 For Our Deceased Parishioners 
7:00  Bill DelGross 
 

*Extraordinary support through the Saint Matthias Day Program  
 
LIVING LIGHTS:  On the side of the Sanctuary near 
the statue of the Sacred Heart is a place where three 
candles burn for special intentions.  If you wish to have 
one of these candles burning for your intention, please 
bring your donation and intention to the sacristy or the 
rectory office.  The Donation for these candles is $10.  
This week’s candles are lit for: Our Youth, Marriage & 
Family, and Special Intention. 

 
Life is changed, not ended. 
Please pray for the repose of the soul of 
Marie Hopkins.  May her soul, and the 
souls of all the faithful departed, through the 
mercy of God, rest in peace.  Amen. 

H.O.P.E. – Helping Other People Enthusiastically   
H.O.P.E. volunteers assist fellow Parishioners by 
providing transportation to doctors’ offices, banks, 
and supermarkets.  The Captain for October 26 – 
November 1 is Jenny Custer: 610-664-3158. 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK:  Carmel Bane, 
Joseph Butler, Tom Hennessey, Jr., Marie D. Fratini, 
Martha Eckert, Richard Knorr, Stephen Williams, Ryan 
Williams, Wyn Marino, Thomas Liciardella, Jeanne 
Glick, Nita Dransfield, Anthony Massini, Louise 
Rascioli, Paul Snyder, Joe Casino, Irma Bates, Mary 
Takacs, John Lynch, Dorothy Rubincam, Eugene Scotti, 
Catherine O’Connor, Tom Klemick, Alec Boult, Frank 
Diebold, Louise Grato, Bernie, Katherine, Jordan 
Damas, John DiVivo, Baby Michael Anthony 

Siniscalchi, Mary Rowland, Joan Grzeskowiak, Gerry 
Gregory, Roger & Lelene Lifleur, Josette Brun,  Eleanor 
Kuhl, Joe Campopiano, Fran Cravereo, Jim Cassalia, 
Hannah D’Agosta, Jacqueline Gregory, Christine 
Ambrose, Lorraine Beaulieu, Dr. Joan Hurlock, Theresa 
Jandrositz, Raymond Sullivan, Rev. Thomas Wheeler, 
SJ, Maryhelen Hogan, Thomas O’Connor, Jr., Dante 
Scott, Gerard Hilard, Gabriel Minders, Chadd Kraus, Sr. 
Rita Powell, Bill Duffy, Rachel Smith, Louis Owens, and 
Lynne Dotsey. We also pray for those served by our 
Parish in Inglis House and Bala Nursing Home. If you 
wish to have someone’s name added to our Sick List, 
please call the Rectory. Kindly notify the Rectory 
when a name should be removed from the Sick List. 

 
MEMBERS OF THE PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL:   
Heidi Anderson, Pat Black, Katherine Bryson (ex-officio), 
Mike DeMonte, Maggie Duffy, Peggy Haley (ex-officio), 
Ross Holgado, Ray Nepomuceno, Mark Rooney,            
Peggy Saeger (Secretary), Gina Sullivan, John Yura (ex-officio),         
H. Nelson Keyser III (Finance Council representative),        
Mike Utkus, Berthilla Wiscount (ex-officio). 

 

Sacrificial Giving ~ Stewardship  
 

October 17/18:  $ 7,000 

World Mission Collection (10/17-18):  $ 800 
 

Thank you for your continued sacrificial generosity! 

 

PEANUT BUTTER AND JELLY DRIVE                       

Donations benefit Archdiocesan Food Bank  

 
Ends October 31 st  
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Dear Parishioners, 
 

This year, the Archdiocese of Philadelphia 
had one of the largest groups of new seminarians than 
we have had for some time. Building upon this 
positive and hope-filled development, the 
Archdiocese is starting a new initiative next week to 
promote additional vocations to the priesthood – and 
we ask your help.  

The program is “Called by Name.”  You will 
be asked to help us find what men in our parish, age 
16 or older, should be encouraged to consider the 
priesthood.  Candidates should be a person of prayer 
who loves the Lord, who is involved in the life of the 
Church, is doing well in school/work, and is a person 
of integrity, honesty, and generosity.   

In the coming weeks you will be asked to 
submit names of any men you think could make a 
good priest. Upon review by the parish staff, those 
suggested will be told that someone from the parish 
(we will not use your name) suggested them.  These 
men will be invited to consider the possibility of a 
priestly vocation and will be asked to attend an 
upcoming discernment event.   

There are many good perspective priests just 
waiting to be asked.  Please keep the success of this 
program in your prayers, and continue to pray for an 
increase in priestly vocations. 
 

Sincerely in Christ, 
 

Fr. Gerard Mesure, Pastor 

 
 

Attention Kids! 
Donõt forget to pick up 
some Halloween candy 
outside church after 
Mass today! 

Next Sunday, November 1, 

All Saints Day, loved ones 

of those who have died in 

the past year are invited 

attend a special Liturgy at     

10:30 AM. During this 

Mass, a representative of 

each family is invited to 

place a lighted candle on the Altar in memory 

of their loved one. Please contact the Rectory at 

610-664-0207 to reserve your candle. 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
St. Matthias Church Conference 

 
Seeking NEW MEMBERS: 

Meetings are held once per month 
Answer the call from Pope Francis  

to help others in need 

 
Next Meeting  

this Tuesday, October 27th  
at 7:00 PM in the Parish Center 

 
ǥʁɾ ǣɵɿɿɵɻɺ̶̵ 
 
Inspired by Gospel values, the Society of St. Vincent de 
Paul, a Catholic lay organization, leads women and men 
offering person-to-person service to those who are needy 
and suffering to join together to grow spiritually by in the 
tradition of its founder, Blessed Frédéric Ozanam, and 
patron, St. Vincent de Paul. 

As a reflection of the whole family of God, Members, who 
are known as Vincentians, are drawn from every ethnic 
and cultural background, age group, and economic level. 
Vincentians are united in an international society of 
charity by their spirit of poverty, humility and sharing, 
which is nourished by prayer and reflection, mutually 
supportive gatherings and adherence to a basic Rule. 

Organized locally, Vincentians witness God's love by 
embracing all works of charity and justice. The Society 
collaborates with other people of good will in relieving 
need and addressing its causes, making no distinction in 
those served because, in them, Vincentians see the face of 
Christ. 
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VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION 

MASS AND DINNER 
  

Saturday, November 14, 2015 

Dinner in Msgr. Noone Hall after 5:00 PM Mass 
 

The parish wants to show our appreciation to all 

adults who volunteer in the parish. 
 

Reservation necessary for Dinner Reception. 

PLEASE REPLY by this Friday, October 30, 2015 

  

Yes, please reserve a place – # of adults ____________ 

  

Name(s): _______________________________________ 
 

Area(s) in which you volunteer: 

________________________________________________ 
 

Phone: _________________________________________ 
 

Email: _________________________________________ 

 

 
 

St. Matthias Parish has enlisted Parish Giving 

to provide you with the opportunity to use Electric 

Funds Transfer as an alternate method for giving.  The 

Program is free of charge for  parishioners. 

Go to Parish Giving on our website 

(www.saintmatthis.org) to register for the Program.  

Parish Giving allows participants to donate a recurring 

contribution that is automatically transferred for your 

checking or savings account, or even credit card, on a 

monthly basis, and you select your own billing date.  

This Program can be utilized for your Sunday 

contributions, as well as any Holy Day contributions, as 

well as all Archdiocesan collections. 

It is simple, secure, and allows you to print out a 

report of your contributions for tax purposes.  The use of 

Electronic Funds Transfer is not only time-saving and 

convenient for you, but also allows our Parish to realize 

a more consistent level of support.  By signing up for 

Parish Giving, you will  know that you are doing your 

part to support the Parish even at time you are not able to 

be physically present to celebrate with our Parish 

Community. 

Thanks for your generous support of our Parish!  

 
Join us on November 13 th  at 7:00 PM in the 

Parish Center for a showing of Academy 

Award-nominated The Tree of Life (2011). 

Starring Brad Pitt, Sean Penn, and Jessica 

Chastain, the film chronicles the origins and 

meaning of life by way of a middle-aged man's 

childhood memories of his family living in 

1950s Texas, interspersed with imagery of the 

origins of the universe and the inception of life 

on Earth. Feel free to bring your own 

refreshments! Hope to see you there! 

 
Saint Matthias Youth Group  (grades 7 to 12) 

meets Sundays from 5 to 7  PM in the 

Parish Center. We learn more about 

our Catholic Faith, share meals 

together, participate in community 

service, and enjoy other fun 

activities.   If you are interested in joining or 

helping out, please contact Katie Bryson at        

610-664 -0207 o r  katieb@saintmatthias.org . 

 
The Saint Matthias Rosary Group prays for the 

intentions of our Parishioners after 

every daily Mass.  The Intention Book 

is located in the back of Church.  

Please join them in front of the 

Blessed Motherôs Altar for the 

recitation of the Rosary after the    

7:30 AM Mass on Weekdays and the 8:00 AM Mass 

on Saturdays, most especially during this month of the 

Holy Rosary. 

 

 
Saint Matthias Parish is hosting a Safe Environment 

Training Session on Thursday, November 5 at 6:30 PM 

in the Parish Center.  Register online at www.virtus.org.  

You must be registered to attend. 
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The registration links for CYO Basketball are now 

open.   CYO Basketball will have tryouts-practice in the 

first week of November.  All players must be registered 

prior to participation in practice or tryout.  If you have a 

question for Girls basketball, please contact                  

Bill Henderson at narfire5@comcast.net.  If you have a 

question regarding boys basketball, please contact        

Jim McNulty at jpm0075@gmail.com.  CYO Basketball 

is available for any parishioners or attendee of               

St. Margaret School.  Note: High School CYO 

Basketball is open to any High School parishioner who 

is not playing basketball for their HIGH SCHOOL team. 

Girl's CYO St. Margaret Basketball 5th/6th: 

http://assn.la/Reg/?r=3:97916 

Girl's CYO St. Margaret Basketball 7th/8th: 

http://assn.la/Reg/?r=3:97914 

Boy's CYO St. Margaret Basketball 5th/6th: 

http://assn.la/Reg/?r=3:97917 

Girl's CYO St. Margaret Basketball 7th/8th: 

http://assn.la/Reg/?r=3:97918 

Boy's CYO St. Margaret Basketball 9th to 12th: 

http://assn.la/Reg/?r=3:97919 

Girl's CYO St. Margaret Basketball 9th to 12th: 

http://assn.la/Reg/?r=3:97920 

 
Second Collection This Weekend:  Catholic Education 

This collection is used to support the various 
educational projects of the Parish, in particular, it 
underwrites the costs of our PREP program and the 
subsidies we as a Parish provide for our children 
attending Catholic grade schools.  All second collection 
envelopes should be placed in the main collection at the time of 
the offertory of the Mass.  Thank you. 

 

 
Tuesday, November 17, 2015  

1:00 - 6:00 PM ~ St. Matthias Gym 
Visit www.redcrossblood.org and enter Sponsor 

Code St. Matthias , or contact Katie at the Rectory 

Saint Matthias  

Giving Tree  
Benefitting  

LaSalle Academy 
On November 29th, the First Sunday of 

Advent, our 4th Annual Giving Tree will be placed in 
front of the Saint Joseph Altar, at the entrance to the 
crypt. The tree will again display Christmas 
ornaments.  Christmas ornaments are beautiful but 
these are special ornaments.  On the back of each 
ornament are items requested from Santa.   In this 
case you will be their Santa!    

LaSalle Academy is a mission school located 
in Philadelphia.  The school is dedicated to educating 
children in grades 3 through 8 whose life 
opportunities are limited by financial, academic, social 
or emotional challenges, and whose 
parents/guardians desire, but cannot afford a Catholic 
education.  The academy is located at 1434 N. Second 
Street. 
     LaSalle Academy serves the poorest of the poor.  The 
average family income for a family of four is only 
$18,500.  96% of their families qualify for the 
Free and Reduced Lunch Program.  8% of their 
students live with a grandparent or another family 
member, 62% of their students are from single-parent 
homes, 8% of their students have one parent 
incarcerated. 

We ask that each family take an ornament 
from the tree, purchase the gift requested, place the 
unwrapped gift with the firmly-affixed ornament    
onto the gift under the tree.  The gifts will be 
delivered to the school for distribution to these 
children and families in need by December 17th.                  
Sunday, December 13th is our target date. 

LaSalle stated that these gifts are many times 
the only present the child or family members will 
receive for Christmas!  It is our prayer that all the 
ornaments are taken and replaced with a gift under 
the tree.   

Thank you for your continued generosity.   

 
LaSalle College High School, located in Springfield 

Township, Montgomery County, will have their 

scholarship and entrance exam for 8th grade boys on 

Saturday, October 31 at 8:30 AM.  For questions or 

additional information, please contact the Admissions 

Office at 215-402-4800 or admissions@lschs.org.  

Information can also be found on the school’s website, 

www.lschs.org. 
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Little Sisters of the Poor Called to be Holy Discernment 
Weekend!  The weekend will officially begin at 10 a.m. 
on Saturday, October 31st in Queens Village, NY.  You 
are welcome to arrive the night before if it is easier for 
you.  ²ŜΩƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ aŀǎǎ ƭŀǘŜǊ ǘƘŀt morning, and an hour 
of adoration with an opportunity for confessions that 
afternoon. Lƴ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴΣ ǿŜΩƭƭ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƛƴǘǎ 
ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΩǎ Ŏŀƭƭ ŀƴŘ ǿŜΩƭƭ ǎƘŀǊŜ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜ 
Iƻƭȅ CŀǘƘŜǊΩǎ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǘƻ ǳǎ ƛƴ ²ŀǎƘƛƴƎǘƻƴ Ƙŀǎ ŜƴƭƛƎƘǘŜƴŜŘ 
our own path to holiness!  Of course, the highlight of 
ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻǳǊ ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ŎŀƴŘƭŜƭƛƎƘǘ ά!ƭƭ {ŀƛƴǘǎ 
±ƛƎƛƭέ ǿƘƛŎƘ Ƴŀƴȅ ŀǊŜŀ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ŀǘǘŜƴŘΣ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǘƛƳŜ ƻŦ 
άIŀƭƭƻǿŜŜƴ ŦŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇέ ŀŦǘŜǊǿŀǊŘǎΦ  The weekend will 
close on Sunday about 3:30 p.m.  If you would like to 
join us, please email Sister Mary Jo at 
phlsp@littlesistersofthepoor.org  or call 718-464-0356.  
Looking forward to sharing many blessings! 

 

 
Discover a place for prayer and silence!  Saint 

Raphaela Center Open House  next Sunday, 

November 1, from 1 to 5 PM (Eucharist at 3 PM).  

Meet our Spiritual Directors and staff, take a 

guided tour, find a place for rest, reflection, and 

renewal, and enjoy some refreshments.  Located 

at 616 Coopertown Rd. in Haverford.  610-642-

5715 or www.saintraphaelacenter.org.  

 
Main Line Singles Dinner Club (ages 52-64) 
CATHOLIC men & women are cordially invited to 
join “The Main Line Singles Dinner Club” to share 
common interests & dine together 2 times a month.  Our 
next events: November 1 at 5:15 P.M.: Post-Halloween 
House Party at a member’s house in Broomall;  November 
28/29 (date to be confirmed) at 5:15 P.M.: Post-
Thanksgiving House Party at a member’s house in 
Haverford.  For more information, contact Barb at       
610-896-6542. Catholic men are encouraged to participate. 

 

An Evening of Reflection and Peace for those dealing 

with grief and loss.  This retreat is a quiet evening of 

support and prayer for those who have lost a loved one 

through death.  The evening will begin with dinner at 

5:30 PM on Wednesday, November 4 and will include a 

presentation by Deacon David Schaeffer, time for 

personal prayer and reflection, and the celebration of    

the Holy Eucharist.  Cost of $35 includes dinner.                   

St. Raphaela Center, 616 Coopertown Rd. in Haverford.  

610-642-5715 or www.saintraphaelacenter.org.  

 
Archbishop’s Lecture Series: 

Living as a Christian in a Culture of Unbelief 
On Thursday, November 12 at 7:00 PM, Mr. Kenneth 
Myers of Mars Hill Audio will speak on the topic: 
Neither Worldly nor Worldless: Faithful Christian Living in 
a Post-Christian Society.  Held at Saint Charles 
Borromeo Seminary (Vianney Hall Auditorium),     
100 E. Wynnewood Rd. in Wynnewood.  Lectures are 
free and open to the public.  RSVP requested, as well 
as more information, at PhillyEvang.org/lectures.  
Sponsored by the Office of the Archbishop and the 
Archdiocesan Office for the New Evangelization.   

 
A Craft Show will be held on November 14 from       

9 AM to 3 PM at the National Shrine of St. Katharine 

Drexel, 1663 Bristol Pike in Bensalem.  For more 

information, please call 215-244-9900 x.380 or visit 

www.KatharineDrexel.org. 

 
Soupôs On:  Year of Mercy     A simple meal of a 
“bowl and a roll” and dessert will be served at the IHM 
Conference Center in Bryn Mawr on Wednesday, 
November 18 from 6:00 to   8:00 PM.  A reflection on 
Mercy, presented by Ann Murray, as well as quiet 
time for private prayer, will follow.  Stipend for the 
poor: $15.  For more information or to register, call 
610-521-0120 or email ihmconference@verizon.net.   

 

 
 
Unbound: Freedom in Christ Conference 

This conference by Neal and Janet Lozano of Heart of 

the Father Ministries will present a sound and practical 

way for Christians to experience a greater freedom from 

the influence of evil in their lives and to enjoy a greater 

fullness of life won for us by Christ's death and 

resurrection. A beautiful way to follow-up the World 

Meeting of Families by beginning a journey of 

transformation in Christ! Next conference: November 

20/21; St. Peter and Paul Catholic Church in West 

Chester. More information can be found at: 

http://www.heartofthefather.com/event-info-2/ 

mailto:phlsp@littlesistersofthepoor.org

